Highway Report

We have been busy doing spring cleanup. We have swept all the roads and intersections. |
signed the contract for the new CAT Loader, it should be delivered in 8-10 months.

We have also taken down several large dead trees on the Forbes Rd, Hewlett Rd and Dutton
Rd. We have cut brush on the Grandy and Northwoods Rds.

We dug the holes for the backstop at the ballfield today. We will pour the concrete
tomorrow for the posts. We should have the backstop done by next week.

| would like to bid on a 21 Ton Tag Trailer on Auctions International, $7,000.00 would be my
max bid. We could use some of the money from our auction proceeds to cover the cost.

i would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.

Highway Superintendent

Richard Meilleur



